
AAUW Branch Meeting  Minutes             January 9, 2021 

Lorrin Johnson 

• Welcome and Happy New Year 

• A special welcome to our visitors It is a pleasure to have 

you join our branch meeting.   

• AAUW Westchester is proud to be successfully having 

monthly branch meetings on ZOOM. We have had some 

outstanding speakers and if you missed any of the 

speakers you can go to our website and see the 

recordings. 

• We continue our regular programming virtually in our 

ACTION GROUPS, BRANCH PROJECTS, AND ENJOYING OUR 

INTEREST GROUPS.  

• Our CHIPS, monthly newsletter keeps us up-to-date on our 

activities thanks to Sue Lambert. 

 

Membership report:  Judy Walsh reported we have 155 

members 

Treasurers Report: Susan Gardner reported that they have 

almost completed the account changes from Bank of America 

to Chase Bank 

 

Lorrin reported that one of our most recent accomplishments 

was our member’s holiday contributions to children of the 

women of the Bedford Hills and Taconic Correctional Facilities. 



15 members participated donating over a thousand dollars to 

the Hour Children’s Holiday Gift Drive. 

Our thanks to our member Raven Waterman who organized it. 

 

Speaker: Today our Speaker, Stephen Paul DeVillo will be 

introduced by Marie McKellar our program vice president. 

Please remember if you have question during the talk please 

write them in the chat box and after the talk Ellen will call on 

you to speak. 

**** 

The next Monthly meeting will be on  

Saturday, February 6, 2021 

The speaker will be William Greenawalt, JD  

Bending the Arc of the Moral Universe Toward Justice 

We look forward to seeing you.  If you know others who would 

like to join us monthly please email us to get the zoom 

information.   

Have a pleasant and safe month. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Lorrin Johnson 

 Co-President AAUW Westchester 

 

 

 


